LINDFIELD
PRIMARY
ACADEMY

Car Parking and Vehicle Access Policy

Dear Parents and Carers,

The Car Parking and Vehicle Access Policy is in place to help to ensure the safety of pupils,
parents and staff on our site, particularly during school drop off and pick up times. It is
reviewed and agreed regularly by our Local Board.

For the continued safety of everyone the Policy states that:

e Parents’ or carers’ vehicles are not permitted to drive onto the academy site at any
time;

e Staff parking is on a first come first served basis and only marked parking spaces may
be used;

e Parents / carers who are Blue Badge holders are exempt from the above restrictions.
Blue badges should be displayed on dash boards when using the academy car park.

The Academy publishes The School Travel Plan as a separate document to this Policy.
Together both the Plan and the Policy promote sustainable and safe school travel in

partnership with the local community.

This Policy applies to all staff, Local Board members, volunteers, parents, grandparents,
childminders and other carers.

From the Local Board of Lindfield Primary Academy.
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